
 

 

     

AHUA Northern Group: AHUA+ Meeting      

Friday, 1st June 2018 at 1.00pm (with lunch available from 12.30pm) 

Mills & Reeve LLP, 1 City Square, Leeds LS1 2ES 

(https://www.mills-reeve.com/leeds/#direction)  

HE policy issues and challenges – a discussion 

Chris Hale, Director of Policy at Universities UK (UUK) will present and lead a discussion about current HE policy issues and challenges. 

Places at this free event are open to senior staff from any institution holding AHUA membership 

To reserve your place contact: sarah.beer@manchester.ac.uk 

The session will end by 2.30pm. 
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